
 
 
 
February 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Dr. Karin Hilgersom 
President 
Truckee Meadows Community College 
7000 Dandini Boulevard 
Reno, NV 89512 
 
Dear President Hilgersom: 
 
This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning the Fall 2017 
Ad Hoc Evaluation of Truckee Meadows Community College by the Northwest Commission on 
Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 10-12, 2018.  This action was taken 
after consideration of the Institutional Report. 
 
Based on these materials and deliberations, the Commissioners took the following actions. 
 
Actions 
• Accept the Fall 2017 Ad Hoc Report 

 
Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in This Evaluation 
• Recommendation 4 of the Fall 2015 Year Seven Peer Evaluation Report is now in compliance with 

Standard 2.C.9 and Eligibility Requirement 12 and is fulfilled 
 
Future Evaluations 
• Mid-Cycle Evaluation in Fall 2018 
• Submit an Ad Hoc Report (without a visit) to address Recommendations 3, 5, 6, and 7 of the Fall 

2015 Year Seven Peer Evaluation in Fall 2018 
• Submit an Ad Hoc Report (with a visit) to provide an update on the implementation of the Bachelor 

of Applied Science Degree Programs in Logistics Operation Management and Emergency 
Management and Homeland Security in Fall 2018 

• Year Seven Evaluation in Fall 2022 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact NWCCU. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Marlene Moore, Ph.D. 
President 
 
MM:rb 
 
cc:   Dr. Melissa Deadmond, Associate Dean, Assessment and Planning 
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